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and Derrick Brooms and the Social Problems Community of Scholars 
 
Prepared by: Marlese Durr, Chair, Editorial and Publications Committee 
 
WHEREAS during the past six years , Annulla Linders (2018-2024), Earl Wright II (2018-2024), 
and Derrick Brooms (2021-2024) have served as Co-Editors of Social Problems, the official 
journal of the Society for the Study of Social Problems; and 
 
WHEREAS Annulla Linders, Earl Wright II, and Derrick Brooms and the Editorial Office Team of 
Molly Broscoe (Managing Editor), Shaontá Allen (Managing Editor), Kyle Shupe (Managing 
Editor), Jeremy Brenner-Levoy (Assistant Editor), Annie McGhee (Assistant Editor), Marcus 
Brooks (Assistant Editor), Kierra Toney (Assistant Editor), and Anthony Jerome Stone, Jr. 
(Assistant Editor) at the University of Cincinnati have served Social Problems and the Society 
with integrity, professionalism and passion; and 
 
WHEREAS Associate Editors Littisha A. Bates (2019-2024), Joyce Bell (2018-2021), Japonica 
Brown-Saracino (2021-2024), Shantel Gabrieal Buggs (2021-2024), Tomeka Davis (2021-2024), 
Meredith Huey Dye (2021-2024), John M. Easton (2021-2024, Marcus Anthony Hunter (2018-
2021), Ramiro Martinez (2018-2021), Kalasia Ojeh (2021-2024), LaShawnDa Pittman (2018-
2024), Fernando Rivera (2018-2021), Mangala Subramaniam (2018-2021), and Jeffrey 
Timberlake (2018-2024) have provided substantive and methodological expertise and 
commitment to scholarly excellence; and  
 
WHEREAS 71 Advisory Board members have provided expertise to Social Problems in their 
substantive and methodological areas of specialization during this editorship; and 
 
WHEREAS under the leadership of Annulla Linders, Earl Wright II, and Derrick Brooms, the 
Social Media Committee led by Mi’Chael Wright has expanded the outreach of Social Problems, 
increased the visibility of the journal’s authors and the recognition given to scholarship in the 
pursuit of social justice; and 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Society for the Study of Social Problems, meeting in 
convention in Montréal, Canada, praises and thanks Annulla Linders, Earl Wright II, and Derrick 
Brooms, the Editorial Team for Social Problems, and the Community of Scholars who have 
supported the work of the journal. 
 


